
New Jersey Open Road Club Meeting:  Oct. 11, 2020 at Sunset Pub and Grille called to 
order at 1:30 pm 

Pledge of Alliance lead by Bill Jessie assisted by John Pyrros 

Pat thanked Rich Iuso and Georgette for hosting the meeting. 

Guests: Al and Diane Clark (’57 Red T-Bird) Potential Members 

Also Rich Iuso’s father and his friend Paul 

Arlene: announced October Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Get Well Wishes: 

Gene Szura is recovering from surgery 

Walter Strohmaier feeling better and at his grandson’s wedding 

MaryAnne Dennig in rehab and also having chemo treatments 

Pat Le Strange still issues with voice and some artery follow-up to be done 

Joanne Seiler a real trooper! 

Mel – some surgery but recovering 

Toni Sabino: was hospital for flare up with diverticulitis 

Minutes from last meeting waived 

Treasurer (Steve Handy): 

Opening Balance: $4,957.49 

Income: 50/50: $50.00; Masks: $48.00 

Expenses: Fall Cruise Centerpieces:  $ 22.78; Masks: $300.00 

CD: $26,755.10 (Combined: $31,787.81 

Correspondence: Lois Martin:  CTCI Convention has been canceled for next year 

Sunshine: Lucille advised she sent a card to Gene Szura 

Paul Schroll: Newsletter nothing to report 



Paul Adamoff: New Member Al and Diane Clark from Wayne, New Jersey 

Joanne: advised to visit Facebook Page and Website 

Election of Officers: Arlene Kubat and Steve Handy have been elected for another term. 

Sue Gayet reports on masks and Joanne has some extra masks for purchase. Sue will be 
working on our calendars; please send your photos to her of your car and earlier pictures of 
yourselves. 

Rich Iuso: Updated everyone on the Fall Cruise; checks to be given to Joanne by today.  

Pat LeStrange:  Recapped our year: 

Sweetheart Brunch, Maple Tour, Hackensack Medical Center Thank You Drive-by, Picnic 
and still to come our Fall Cruise 

Lost one club member this year Wendy Meehan 

No Holiday Party this year has been canceled next meeting Jan/Feb 2021? 

Vanessa Musto sent in her application, she is Charles Musto’s daughter, has a 57 Dusk 
Rose  T-Bird 

Pat also reported that he has updated our Website with Membership Application 

Pat thanked Rich Martin for all his hard work on his T-Bird. 

Pat reported we had 17 Little Birds at the meeting today 

50/50 was drawn and Joanne Seiler won $75 (congratulations) 

Badge Fines were waived 

Meeting Adjourned at 2:40 pm 

See you at the Fall Cruise! 

Submitted by: Donna Jessie October 11, 2020 

 


